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From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>
Sent Thursday, August 22,2AL3 10:55 AM
To: Jeremy.creelan@exec.ny.gov'
Cc: lauren.mccabe@exec.ny.gov; latimer@nysenate.gov; buchwaldd@assembly.state.ny.us;

gball@ nysenate.gov; mal lison@ nysenate.gov; ferris@ nysenate.gov;

wmurphy@ nysenate.gov; roithmayra@assembly.state.ny.us;
weisfeldd@assembly.state.ny.us; paternol@assembly.state.ny.us; sritz@bal14ny.com;
jbachmeier@bal14ny.com'; Susan Arbetter (Susan.Arbetter@wcny.org); Curtis Schick
(Curtis.Schick@wcny.org); 'Alyssa Plock (Alyssa.Plock@wcny.org)'; 'kdewitt@wxxi.org'

Subiect Achieving BOTH a Properly Functioning Legislature & Your Public Trust Act (Program

Bill #3) -- the Sine Qua Non for "Government Working" & "Working for the People"
Attachments: 8-21-13-ltr-to-gov.pdf

Dear Mr. Creelan,

Attached is the letter I hand-delivered to the Governor's office yesterday (to the receptionist Tay), in an envelope
addressed to your attention.

It has been corrected to delete the "d" at the end of your name (apologies for that) - and is posted on our website,
www.iudgewatch.org, on the webpage especially created it. lt can be accessed from our "Latest News" top panel, which
also features the interview I gave about the letter yesterday on The Capitol Pressroom with Susan Arbetter. Here's the
direct link to our "Latest News" webpage: http://www.iudeewatch.orglweb-pages/ciallatest-news.htm.

I would look forward to the opportunity to speak with you directly about the letter - either before or after you furnish it
to the Governor and Mylan Denerstein and discuss it with them, which I respectfully request you to do.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

91.4-455-4373


